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	Clarification

	1
	Tenders should be returned no later than 12.00 Noon on  2 December 2015 to procurement@artscouncil.org.uk The subject line should be as follows;

“TENDER REF NO.  ART011-0074”
Tenders received after that time will not be considered and it is your responsibility to ensure the tender is submitted in a zip file and that we have received it. If you do not submit the information in this way it may be too large for our email inbox and we will not receive it.

This clarification overrides the tender return information on page 14 and 15 of the ITT.



